
 
 
 
 
 

Attention! 
 
 

The Holiday Season is over and a New Year has begun! At this time, the Board of 
Directors would like to wish you all a Happy New Year and remind everyone that 

it’s time to take down all of those Holiday decorations. 
 

As a reminder, the Portside Village Owners’ Association Deck Policy states in part: 
 

“No plants, drip systems, or any decorative materials may be hung or attached 
permanently or temporarily from any portion of the deck railing. (A strand of 

Christmas lights may be hung around the top railing the day after Thanksgiving 
and must be removed by the second week of January.)” 

 
Please be sure to promptly remove any Holiday decoration within a timely 

manner. An Association inspection will take place shortly after this deadline to 
ensure all residents are in compliance of its Governing Documents. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation! 

 
 

Happy New Year! 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.co.berks.pa.us/Dept/Parks/PublishingImages/Holiday%20Lights/shortlight.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.co.berks.pa.us/Dept/Parks/Pages/HolidayLights.aspx&h=298&w=344&tbnid=jPb3igmbBkB1pM:&zoom=1&docid=u49Eq9qtdbJROM&ei=qmewVJGtL42yogTh6oDYBg&tbm=isch&ved=0CCcQMygfMB84ZA&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=4420&page=11&start=119&ndsp=13

